In reply please quote:

23 January 2003

Dr Jack Gilliat
Bull Road
London

E15 3HQ

Dear Dr Gilliat

TUIFPD/2000/2119 & POC008B46

GENERAL
MEDICAL
COUNCIL

Protecring patients,
quiding doctors

Thank you for your letter of 22 December 2002. | am sorry for the delay in

responding to it.

| have checked our records and can confirm that the papers relating to your
original complaint, PO0008846, which you made in 1821, were destroyed in

1898.

| trust this answers your query.

Yours sincerely

Tina Uhrynowycz

Fitness to Practice Directorate
Direct Line 020 7344 4739

Direct Fax 020 7915 3642

E-mail tuhrynowycz@gmec-uk.org
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